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05/06/2022  19:01:292022/0781/P OBJ Judith Twentyman It is unclear what this application actually relates to.

If this is for the removal of the TPO, then I do object to this. The tree is more important than an air conditioning 

unit and I cannot see why it would need to be removed.

Please note that regarding the original application for the Air conditioning unit - 2021/0190/P - was not 

advertised in Hollycroft Avenue despite the installation affecting my property as much as those in Ferncroft 

Avenue. I will write to the planning Ombudsman on this matter as I would definitely have objected to the air 

conditioning unit.

31/05/2022  11:41:242022/0781/P COMMNT susanne 

salmanpour

WE live in no. 6 Ferncroft Avenue.

WE are extremely concerned about the size of the machine and the noise pollution that it will create. What is 

exceptional in Hampstead is its peace and quiet and this machine running all summer while everyone wants to 

enjoy the garden will destroy our joy of outdoors. 

We object about this installation and would like the planning permission officer to come and check the noise 

pollution of this machine.

Thank you
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